
 
 

AOL Ends Support for Netscape Web Browsers 

 

Please be advised AOL has announced that as of February 1, 2008, Netscape 

branded browsers will no longer be supported.  Please see the link below for further 

information. 

 

http://blog.netscape.com/2007/12/28/end-of-support-for-netscape-web-browsers/ 

 

Please note that access to SEVIS will continue to require Internet Explorer Version 

5.0 (or higher) or Netscape Version 4.7 (or higher).  However, based on this event, 

SEVP is reconsidering the requirements for supported Web browsers.  If changes to 

these requirements are forthcoming, all users will be notified in advance. 

 

Thank you. 
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